
Lockport Town and Country Club 
717 East Avenue Lockport, NY 14094           (716) 433 -5969  

From The General Manager 

Weôre officially in the full swing of summer. The weather 

has been beautiful and the clubhouse and course has  

never looked better!  

I have seen a huge change in the atmosphere at the club 

in the last few weeks. Members are really enjoying the pa-

tio and upper deck even more than I had anticipated. I love 

to see all the families utilizing the club and enjoying the 

summer weather. We have many fun events coming up for 

families so keep an eye on the calendar.  

I wanted to take the time to thank all of our wonderful 

members for their continuous support of the community we 

have created here.  

I want to remind you all that my door is always open. If you 

have any feedback, questions or concerns please be sure 

to reach out to me. My email address is  

Rowland@lockportcc.com and I can be reached by phone 

here at 433-5969 ext 101. 

Upcoming Events  

July 3rd  

Cookout Buffet  

July 6th  

Junior Golf  

Music on the Patio with Lucy Wronski  

July 8th  

Cookout at the Pool  

July 9th  

ENH Golf Tournament  

July 10th  

Mediterranean Buffet  

July 13th  

Junior Golf  

Young Professionals Night  

Music on the Patio  with the Stoll  

Bothers  

July 17th  

Christmas in July Buffet  

July 18th  

Sodbuster  

July 19th  

Kids Cooking Lessons Begin  

July 20th  

Kunzman Golf Tournament  

July 24th  

Chef Adamõs Anniversary 

Steak and Seafood Buffet   

July 27th  

Junior Golf  

Mid Summer Pool Party  

July 29th  

Good News Ministries  

July 30th  

DeSales Golf Tournament  

July 31st  

Cajun Buffet  

Just a Couple of Friendly Remindersé 

Dinning Members do not have golf privileges at our golf reciprocals. But they do have 

Dinning privileges at Olcott Yacht Club, Saturn Club, and Island Yacht Club. 

Club Members who wish to play golf at any reciprocal must get permission in advance 

and have it set up by the general manager. 

All other golf members who wish to play at reciprocals must have it set up by the golf pro.  



Membership 

Its been a great couple months  for    

membership! We would like to wel-

come the following families to the 

club: 

Michael Ennis 

The McGuire Family 

The Hasley Family 

Paul Pelczynski 

The Pietrocarlo 

The Tomaino Family 

(Wrights Corners Self Storage) 

We are very excited to announce that 

we are going to start a new Member-

ship Referral Program. Youôll have the 

chance to be rewarded for bringing in 

new members! More information to 

come. 

Best,  

Melissa & Francesca  

We can be reached at 433-5969 ex-

tension 101 or by email at               

melissa@lockportcc.com or  

francesca@lockportcc.com   

 

 

Happy Birthday to the Following Members!! 

Richard Elliott 

Theodore Weir 

Earlene Ben 

Jennifer Stoll 

Sandra Sherman 

Chris Hajt 

Steven OôNeil 

Peter Weisenborn 

Lauren Scarupa 

Alyssa DiMillo 

David Olson 

Richard Sherman  

Ellen Anderson 

Mary Grabowski 

Sue Scanlon 

Charles Heinrich 

Jennifer Shepard  

Christoper Wronski  

Julie McGuire  

David Principe 

Kathleen Moley 

Jack Igoe 

Paul Conrad 

John Tillotson Jr 

Anne Maggio 

Helen Cappuccino 

Phyllis VanDeMark 

Angela Gedeon 

Kevin Rose 

Mary Principe 

Barbara Scarupa 

Kurt Forsyth 

Robin Wilsman 

Josh Heffernan 

Carlie Coleman 

Lucas McCabe 

Mickayla Haynes 

Ken Englert  

Kristin Ketchum 

Olivia Ottaviano 

Michael Venditti 

Grace Dolce 

Marie McConnell 

Jody Chesko 

Marin Connor 

Randy Heffernan 

Lucia Wronski 

Kristen McCabe 

John Ottaviano 

Lucas Scello 

Colin Dougherty 

Calder McConnell 

Francis Skop 

Lucy Gaskill  

Reese Mazurek 

Jaxson Schmidt 

Colleen Peck  

    Member Mondays  
 

We are happy to announce we will be starting Member Mondayôs when we donôt have 
a tournament going on. You are encouraged to golf and bring guests and you will  
receive discounted Greens Fees. More information on the flyer attached. 

Young Professionals Night 
 

We are trying something new at the club in attempt to get some younger prospective members interest-
ed in what the club has to offer. On July 13th we are hosting our first young professionals night, we in-
vite recent graduates, young professionals, and those starting out in the workforce to come and enjoy a 
night at the club. Please spread the word to family and friends and encourage them to come out. This is 
open to members and non members. If you would like to be a part of it please let us know in the office!  



Here are Some Pictures from Around the Club and Course 

 

 

aǊΦ !ƴƎŜƭƻ ŀƴŘ aǊΦ {ƘŀŦŜǊ  ŜƴƧƻȅƛƴƎ ŀ Řŀȅ ƻŦ DƻƭŦ 

aǊǎΦ aŀǊǊŀƭŜ ŀƴŘ ƘŜǊ ƎǊŀƴŘǎƻƴ aŀǊƪ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 

ŬǊǎǘ Řŀȅ ƻŦ ƧǳƴƛƻǊ ƎƻƭŦΗ 

! ǎƘƻǘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ 

¸ƻǳǘƘ aŜƴǘƻǊƛƴƎ 

DƻƭŦ ¢ƻǳǊƴŀƳŜƴǘ  




